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Dear Wonders,
 
Happy Summer! We hope you will enjoy this final newsletter of the school year - it includes our 2020-2021 Annual Report and a
special message to current Wonders families. We could not have made it this far without the enthusiastic support of the Wonders
community! We hope everyone has a fun, healthy summer and we look forward to connecting with you again through our next
newsletter in late August.

Sincerely,

Joanne Hurt
Executive Director

 

 

Teachers Bonus Fund Thank you to our families and community members for making a contribution to the Teachers
Bonus Fund. Through your generous support we have reached our goal of raising $15,000
for Wonders educators! On behalf of our entire team, thank you for joining us in this important
giving campaign to distribute meaningful end-of-the-year bonuses in recognition of teachers'
impact on children's learning. 
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Ticket Raffle Winners! This year, we have an opportunity to giveaway two tickets to a National's baseball game.
Everyone who made a contribution to the Teachers Bonus Fund was automatically placed in a
drawing. We are very excited to announce the winner of these tickets; Laurel Bradley! ⚾
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